
 

 

 

Thank you for your email. To build a stronger, better New York, we need the 

participation of citizens like you – sharing your ideas, comments, and concerns. Your 

input is invaluable to our mission to create a government that works for its people, and I 

appreciate you taking the time to contribute your feedback. 
  
I want to assure you that your letter has been received and that it will be read and shared 

with the appropriate members of my staff.  
  
I encourage you to visit my website, www.governor.ny.gov, where you can review my 

Administration’s initiatives and familiarize yourself with my office and your state 

government. You can also follow us on Twitter at @NYGovCuomo and Facebook 

at www.facebook.com/GovernorAndrewCuomo for the latest updates. 
  
Thank you again for sharing your perspective and for joining in the effort to build a new 

New York.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Governor Andrew M. Cuomo 
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